

## The Grove Primary School

Campkin Road, Cambridge. CB4 2NB Tel: 01223 577017 Fax: 01223 577018

Email office@grove.cambs.sch.uk Web www.thegroveschool.net

Headteacher Ms Karen Martin

Monday 16th September 2019

## Trip to The Fitzwilliam Museum Year 5/6

Dear Parent/carer,

Year 5 and 6 have been given the wonderful opportunity to visit The Fitzwilliam Museum, Cambridge in order to research The Ancient Greeks as part of our history topic. There will be a guided tour of the museum with an experienced education officer and we will be following this up at school.

The visit will take place as follows -

Wednesday 2nd October - Avocet and Curlew classes

Tuesday 15th October - for Heron class.

The children will come to school at the usual time. Please ensure your child has a packed lunch on this day.

The trip will cost £3.50 per child. We will be travelling to the museum by bus which is a valuable experience for the children and will keep costs to a minimum. Please give your permission and pay £3.50 on **Agora** by **Monday 30<sup>th</sup> September.** 

It is very important that your child comes to school in <u>normal school uniform including their green sweatshirt</u>. This will ensure that the children are easily identifiable as members of The Grove School. If you have any questions about the trip, please feel to come and see us. We are sure that it is going to be an exciting and informative day for the children.

Kind regards,

Mrs Harwood, Miss Harvey and Mrs Harter

















